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Dear Families,

I hope you are all having a good week. It’s beginning to
feel a lot like Christmas in school.

We have been busy practising for our ‘Carols by
Candlelight’ concert. Everyday the children are getting
better at learning the words for the carols. Some
children have also been given readings to read out
during the concert. I hope you were able to book your
tickets for next week as it will be amazing!

In English, we have written diary entries based on our
class story book ‘Stone Age Boy’. The children have
finished the week editing their work to improve their
writing.

In maths we are learning to subtract two numbers
across the tens and hundreds, using the written column
method.



In science, we have started a two week investigation to
find out if plants need light to grow. We have two plants.
Plant A we put on the windowsill with plenty of light and
plant B we put in a dark cupboard with no light. We will
be observing and recording any changes to each plant.

KS2 Christmas Design Competition

A letter went home yesterday, for children to design the
front cover of our KS2 ‘Carols by Candlelight’
programme. The children can draw, paint or create any
picture that represents one of the songs we are singing.

● Bells Ring Out
● Go Tell it on the Mountain
● All Over the Hills
● Calypso Carol
● Run Rudolph Run
● Feliz Navidad
● We Wish You a Merry Christmas

Reminders

● Key stage two Christmas singing concert 8th & 9th
December

● Christmas jumper day 9th December
● Christmas dinner 14th December



● Christmas themed spoons competition, decorated
spoons to be returned by 8th December

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions
or queries.

Ms Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips


